
 

The Chariton Community School District has requested a Needs Assessment Survey conducted by the 

Iowa Association of School Boards (IASB).  The survey is designed to help us assess our strengths and 

areas of improvement, focusing on improved student achievement.  

 

The survey is open until March 14th so you can complete it at your convenience.  Computers will also be 

available at Spring Conferences on March 5-6th and the Elementary Literacy Night on February 25th.  

The survey takes an average of 9 minutes to complete.  All responses are anonymous.   

 

Click on this link https://forms.office.com/r/LZxKysK80H or paste it into your browser and follow the 

instructions.  Thank you for participating and helping improve our school to benefit our students.   

 

Thank you in advance for participating. 

Mr. Brad Baker 

Superintendent  

 

 
 

https://forms.office.com/r/LZxKysK80H

